Dear Ed

My name is Pete Smith, T am writing to you to et you know that my Kettle is now up
and running.

I would like to thank the Kettle Club and its members for their help in helping me with
my Kettle project over the last two years. | would also like to pass on a huge thank you to
Gary Cobb, he has pointed me in the right direction on more than one occasion (cheers
Gary, | owe a few beers).

I have enclosed some photos of the bike for your
viewing, thanks again 1o everyone.

Yours a very happy Kettle owner,

Pete Smith.
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Pete thanks for sending in vour kind words, it
looks like 2 years was worth the wait,




